
Dear Arts Student,  

We have been notified by the Student Health Center that you have missed the October 22, 2021 
deadline for submitting your full University of California vaccination documentation. New students 
are required to provide proof of several vaccinations as well as complete a Tuberculosis (TB) 
screening. Additional information is available at https://shc.uci.edu/new-student-
information/immunization-requirements. 

Students who have not met this requirement will have an enrollment hold placed on 
their record for Winter 2022 registration. Please note that earlier completion of the 
University of California COVID-19 vaccination requirement does not clear you from the general 
vaccination requirement; you must complete both to avoid a hold. 

You can provide your immunization documentation and complete the TB screening online at the 
Student Health Patient Portal 

   

In addition to the requirements above, all students currently living, attending class, or working on 
campus are required to be vaccinated against influenza or opt out by November 19, 2021. You may 
upload your flu vaccination documentation to the Student Health Patient Portal. Students who wish 
to opt out can complete a “declination” form available on the Student Health Center website. 
 
***For all inquiries related to this email, please contact the Student Health Center. Our office is 
unable to answer any questions related to vaccination holds. We are only sending this notification on 
behalf of the Student Health Center.  

If you are a Fall 2021 graduate or have already submitted your documentation please disregard this 
email. 

Thank you, 

Best regards, 

Amy L. Kim, M.Ed. 
Director of Student Affairs 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
University of California, Irvine 
e: artscounselor@uci.edu  
appts: https://appointments.web.uci.edu/  
arts chat: http://alivech.at/54tyv3 
w: www.arts.uci.edu/students |fb: www.facebook.com/CTSAStudentAffairs  
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